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By Email: clerkst@burnabv.ca

City of Burnaby Clerk’s Office
4949 Canada Way

Burnaby, BC

V5G 1M2

Attention: City Clerk

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: By Law File No.: BYL20-00205
Dahlak Restaurant Ltd. Operating at 7868 Edmonds Street, Burnaby, BC

We are counsel for Dahlak Restaurant Ltd. and have been instructed to write to you regarding
the cancellation of the business licence for 7868 Edmonds Street dated March 30, 2020.

Please consider this letter a request for a reconsideration pursuant to Section 8.1 of the Burnaby
Business Licence Bylaw. My client requests that you refer this matter to Council to reconsider
the decision to cancel our client’s business licence.

It is unlikely that there will be anyone at the premises at 7868 Edmonds Street because the
business cannot operate. Please forward any correspondence related to this matter to our office.




